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AOU Football Team wins second place in Private Universities Council league championship – Kuwait
The tournament witnessed strong competition between the participating teams from different universities. The 
university's team demonstrated a high level throughout the tournament, reflecting the continuous training and efforts 
of the players who have left their mark of excellence on their own records and the university's record. The university's 
president, Prof. Muhammad Sayed Muhammad, congratulated the team's coach, Mr. Abdul Nasser Al-Shatti, the team 
supervisor, Mr. Muhammad Al-Qadeeri, and all the team members for their distinguished level and strong 
competition. He praised the great effort made by the Student Affairs Department in qualifying and activating all 
student activities, especially sports activities, achieving advanced positions in the championships within a short 
period of time with the efforts of its students who have proven that they are at a high level of efficiency and physical 
fitness, adding a new student achievement to the university with their capabilities.

Participation of the university president in (UIIN) conference – Headquarters
The President of the Arab Open University in the Arab World, Prof. Muhammad bin Ibrahim Al-Zakari, is participating in 
the 2024 University-Industry Innovation Network (UIIN) Conference, Madrid. The conference is entitled "Shaping the 
Future of Talent and Innovation" and will bring together leaders from educational and industrial institutions to 
exchange ideas on talent development, stimulating innovation, and strengthening partnerships in the world of higher 
education.

Arab Open University in Jeddah organizes "AOU 
Carnival" event - Jeddah, Saudi Arabia
Under the generous patronage of the Mansour Abdullah 
bin Ghaya Charity Foundation, and in cooperation with 
the Hattan Volunteer Team and the Jeddah Charitable 
Society, the Arab Open University organized the "AOU 
Carnival" event in Jeddah, which welcomed orphaned 
children with the aim of instilling values of social 
responsibility and providing a supportive and safe 
environment.

The Head of Private Law 
department participates 
in seminar on "Labor 
Dispute settlement 
mechanisms: between 
reality and hope" – 
Oman
Under the patronage of 
His Excellency Sheikh 
Nasser bin Amer Al-
Housni, Undersecretary 
of Labor for Labor Affairs, 
and within the 
framework of community 
service, Dr. Ghanem bin 
Saeed Al-Saeedi, Head of 
the Department of 
Private Law at the Faculty 
of Law, presented a 
working paper on 
mediation and

the Faculty of Law, presented a working paper on 
mediation and arbitration for resolving labor disputes in 
the seminar "Labor Dispute Settlement Mechanisms: 
Between Reality and Hope" organized by the Oman 
Lawyers Association.

the Department of Private Law at 
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CAWTAR center holds webinar on "Gender dynamics and 
the nexus of water, energy, food and ecosystems“ - 
AGFEND 
CAWTAR Center, in partnership with the Union for the 
Mediterranean (UfM), the PRIMA Programme, and the 
Global Water Partnership-Mediterranean (GWP-Med), 
organized a webinar on "Gender Dynamics and the Nexus 
of water, energy, food and ecosystems (WEFE Nexus)". The 
webinar discussed the importance of integrating a gender 
equality perspective into understanding the relationship 
and interdependencies between water, energy, food, and 
ecosystems (WEFE Nexus) in order to provide sustainable 
mechanisms for women's economic empowerment and 
mitigate negative environmental impacts.

University debate team defeats counterpart in Oman in 
competition – Kuwait
The debate team at the Arab Open University in Kuwait 
has defeated the debate team at the university in Oman 
in a debate competition entitled "The Death Penalty: 
Should it be Prohibited or Retained?" The competition was 
organized by the Dean of the Faculty of Language Studies 
under the supervision of Prof. Aziz Thabit, Dean of the 
Faculty of Language Studies. The Dean's Office and the 
university administration in Kuwait, represented by Prof. 
Muhammad Sayed, honored the participating students, 
praising their distinguished performance and outstanding 
linguistic skills that they demonstrated during the debate.

University debate team honored – Oman
Prof. Muhammad bin Hamadan Al-Badi, President of the 
University, honors the distinguished students of the 
debate team and the supervising professors from the 
English Language Department for their seriousness and 
outstanding performance this year, and for their excellent 
representation of the university in internal and external 
forums.

University celebrates "International Tea Day" - Saudi 
Arabia
On the occasion of International Tea Day, the university 
launched a campaign under the slogan "Your Day" to 
promote social spirit and interaction among university 
members. The university campus witnessed distinctive 
and entertaining events related to tea. On this occasion, 
faculty members and administrative staff gathered in 
various departments of the university to enjoy a shared 
experience that reflects the diversity of cultures and 
heritage. Everyone expressed their happiness with this 
initiative, which strengthens social communication and 
enhances the team spirit within the university campus.

Arab Open University participates in the second national 
youth dialogue conference organized by the senate’s 
youth national dialogue initiative committee – Jordan
The Arab Open University, represented by student 
Mohammad Al-Sa'ib from the graphic design 
specialization and student Dania Haj Ali from the English 
language specialization, participated in the Second 
National Youth Dialogue Conference, which was held at 
the Crowne Plaza Dead Sea Hotel under the patronage of 
His Royal Highness Prince Hussein bin Abdullah II, Crown 
Prince. The conference aimed to address the challenges 
facing young people, provide them with the opportunity 
to participate in public life, and engage in the 
comprehensive modernization process led by His Majesty 
King Abdullah II - to listen to the aspirations and 
ambitions of the nation's youth.

University administration in Jordan honors student Zaid 
Al-Sharif – Jordan
The Director of the Arab Open University in Jordan, Prof. 
Tahrir Hamdi, honored student Zaid Al-Sharif from the 
Multimedia and Graphics Technology Department for 
winning the Outstanding Student Award at the university.
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